
Wednesday, March 25, 2020 

 

Good afternoon Lyle community, 

This afternoon Governor Tim Walz issued some clarity on what the next month will look like for 
us.  Here is a summary of what we heard which provides us with some hope and clarity. 

• He is extending the school closure statewide at least till May 4th.   
• Distance learning will commence on Monday, March 30 through at least May 4th.   
• Extension of public schools to continue feeding of children just like we have been doing 

during this time. 
• Extension of providing daycare for school aged children of emergency workers during 

this time.   

Please continue to monitor your email and social media accounts for any further updates as they 
seem to occur daily.  Also, check our COVID-19 tab for all correspondence from regarding 
district plans.  https://www.lyle.k12.mn.us/page/3930 

We thank you for your patience and understanding during this historical event.   

 

 

 

Bryan Boysen 

Superintendent and Elementary Principal 

Lyle Public School District #497 

700 2nd St  Lyle, MN  55953 

Phone:  507-325-2201 

Fax:  507-325-4611 

Email:  bboysen@lyle.k12.mn.us 

Website:  http://lyle.k12.mn.us 

Facebook:  https://www.facebook.com/LylePublicSchool/ 
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